
NORTH DUFFERIN BASEBALL LEAGUE 
 

MEETING MINUTES 
 

WEDNESDAY, JUNE 4, 2008 
 

Page 1 of 1 

Special Meeting of the League Executive at Gowan Memorial Park, Creemore, Ont. 
 
Attendance: 
 
Executive:  Past President Sean Connor, Vice President Allan Brownridge, Secretary Scott 
   Anderson, Treasurer Dan Gowan. 
   Absent: President Myles Morrish. 
 
Vice President Allan Brownridge called the meeting to order at 8:25 p.m. 
 
1. NEW BUSINESS 

 
(a) Barrie ‘B’ at Mansfield Jr. Game Cancellation

 
The Executive discussed the cancellation of the June 1, 2008 game between the 
Barrie Red Sox ‘B’ and the Mansfield Brewers Juniors. 
 
It was MOVED by Vice President Brownridge, THAT the Barrie Red Sox ‘B’ team 
and the Mansfield Brewers Junior team contravened League By-Law Article 13 by 
cancelling a scheduled game, AND THAT since Barrie initiated the cancellation the 
team shall be fined $200.00 of which $100.00 shall be paid to the League and 
$100.00 paid to Mansfield, AND THAT since Mansfield agreed to the cancellation 
and no Executive approval was obtained, Mansfield shall forfeit the $100.00 from 
Barrie which shall be awarded to the League, AND FURTHER THAT the game be 
rescheduled, SECONDED by Treasurer Gowan, CARRIED. 
 

(b) Ball Field Conditions 
  
  Treasurer Gowan brought forward a concern regarding the state of infield conditions 
  at some ball parks and that teams be reminded to have the fields properly laid out,  
  dragged and lined. 

 
2. ADJOURNMENT 
 
 It was MOVED by Past President Connor, THAT the meeting be adjourned at 8:40 p.m., 
 SECONDED by Vice President Brownridge, CARRIED. 
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